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I joined Glebe in September 2021 as Year 5 lead and I am currently 

in my seventh year of teaching. I have thoroughly enjoyed my time 

at Glebe; working with a range of staff and children through choir 

and young voices. Through staff meetings and training, I embrace 

any developments the school implements to ensure that my teaching 

progresses with the school.  

School development is something that I take great interest in and as 

staff governor, I hope to work with the wider governing body to 

support the school from a different angle.  

  


